
  

 

 
  

     

 

  

 

 

  

       
           

      
   

   

  

       

       

  

        
        
      

        

       

         
     

     

   

        

             

           
      

      
            

         
 

        
  
  
      
  

 
   
 
        

 
        
 
   
 
       
   

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

96%

 

% 

Next week at Ash Green we start off with Save the Planet assemblies on Tuesday morning. 4W will 
travel to Eden Camp on Thursday and spend the day experiencing the sights and sounds of the Blitz. 
Also on Thursday, Year 2 parents are invited to spend the afternoon in their children’s’ classes for Mr 
Tumnus’ tea party. We end the week on Friday with our Scientist of the Term awards and our 

Celebration assemblies– KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome.  

 Morning Afternoon Evening 

Tues 

18 

Dec 

Both Sites 

KS1  

dress 

rehearsal 

9.20am 

Both Sites 

KS2 

Dress 

rehearsal 

11.15am 

Both Sites 

KS1  

Christmas 

concert 

2.00pm 

Lower Site 

KS2  

Christmas 

concert – 6pm 

Wed 

19 

Dec 

EYFS concerts 

10.00am  

Both sites 

Upper Site KS2 

Christmas concert - 

6pm 

 

 At EYFS concerts all young children are welcome. This 

is also true for Dress Rehearsals for KS1 and KS2. 

Afternoon concerts for KS1 and Evening Concerts for 

KS2 will be ticket only (FREE) for over 14s only two 

tickets per child. Extra tickets available on request. 

During the KS2 concerts in the evening, a crèche will 

be available for children under 14. 

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

FROM MONDAY 3rd DECEMBER 

  

Thurs 20 December 

Christmas Dinner – all 

staff and pupils will eat 

together as we do each 

year. 
  

    Fri 21 December 

Parties – children will 

have a buffet lunch in 

class 

WE WILL BREAK UP at 2.15pm 

 

 

 

Thursday 6 December  

from 2pm… 

As part of their topic on Narnia, Year 2 

children will welcome parents to  

Mr. Tumnus’ Tea Party. 

Come along and make sandwiches and 

decorate buns. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have fun making decorations for your tree at home. 
 

For parents/carers with their children… 
 

Join us at the Lower Site 
3.30-4.30 on Tuesday 4 December 

(1 session only). 
 

Book your place at the school office. 
 

Everyone welcome! 



 

 

 

 

 
A big thank you to all parents and children 

who joined our Bake Off this week. 
 

There were some brilliant cakes and 
designs to choose from. 

 

All money raised will go towards  
‘Go Orange for Orangutans’ at  

Chester Zoo. 

 
     

   
    
   

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

       

            

    

     

       
        

         

   

 

      
    
       
      

     

       
      

     

       

 

   

     
       

           

        

        

      

    
       

      

          

      

  
 

  
   
   
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

LOOK OUT FOR MORE DETAILS. 

 

 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘ADVENT’. 

We will talk about winter festivals in 

other cultures. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

6th Dec 4W 

 
Eden Camp 

 

On Friday 21 December – we will be 

having a buffet lunch as part of our 

Christmas parties.  
 

If your child normally has sandwiches but 

would like a buffet lunch, please book at 

the school office with a payment of £1.60. 

 

Our Christmas dinner will be on 

Thursday 20 December. 
 

If your child is on sandwiches and 

would like a Christmas dinner on that 

day then please book at the school 

office with a payment of £1.60. 

 

 
 

 
 
Thanks for all your support this term. We will restart after 
Christmas with Reception. Look out for confirmed dates. 
 
 
 

 
   

 

 

We had a hugely successful Christmas Fair last 

Saturday 24 November. 
 

Over 300 people attended and had a great time. We 

raised around £1500 which will all go directly to the 

children through treats, resources and subsidies for 

trips. 
 

Thanks to all on the Friends of Ash Green (and other 

volunteers) for their tireless work and for site staff 

for their support (and much time) on the day. 
 

Thank you all for your support. 

 

 

 

 For Diabetes Awareness week we 

had a special assembly about the 

signs and symptoms of diabetes 

on the Wednesday. 

On the Friday we had a 

Superheroes Day where our 

children and staff dressed up. 

 

Thank you to all parents and 

children who helped to raise £200 

for Diabetes UK and Children in 

Need. 

Harrison  

Womersley Jennings:  

Reached his first year anniversary 

on Tuesday 27 November. 

Our younger children will enjoy 
Christingle making at the Holy 

Nativity Church on 
 

Wed 12 Dec – Y1/2 Upper Site 
 

Thur 13 Dec – Reception am 
Thur 13 Dec – Y1/2 Lower Site 

 


